24. PROPOSED AMALGAMATION - CHRISTCHURCH CITY

COUNCIL & BANKS PENINSULA DISTRICT COUNCIL RR 9658
Officer responsible Writer
Community Advocate, Beckenham Nick Chapman

Corporate Plan Output:

The purpose of this report is to update Board members on arrangements made
for public meetings seeking community views on the proposed amalgamation.

Two meetings will be held in Spreydon-Heathcote as follows:

. Wednesday 21 April at 7pm, Cashmere Club
. Monday 26 April at 7pm, Somerfield Community Centre

In addition another ten meetings will be held at advertised venues throughout
the city.

The Board may wish to adopt a position on the question of ward boundaries in
the event of an amalgamation proceeding.

Recommendation: For discussion.



